
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to you on behalf of [School's Name], 

where our students are preparing for an exciting annual outing scheduled for [Date]. This 

educational trip will provide our students with an unparalleled opportunity to learn and explore 

beyond the classroom. 

To make this outing a success, we are seeking donations to help cover transportation, entry fees, 

and meals for our students. We would greatly appreciate any support you could offer, whether it 

be monetary contributions, in-kind donations, or sponsorship. 

Your generosity would not only help make this event possible but also enhance the students' 

learning experience and foster community spirit. We would be thrilled to acknowledge your 

contribution in our school newsletter and at the event itself. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me at 

[Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. Thank you for considering our request. We 

truly appreciate your support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School's Name]  

[School's Address]  

[School's Phone Number]  

[School's Email Address] 


